Indianapolis Division

TaylorMornson‘ 630 3rd Ave SW, Suite 200

Carmel, IN 46032

p. (317) 379-0184
taylormorrison.com

May 2, 2025

Gabe Nelson

Planning Director — City of Greenwood
300 South Madison Avenue
Greenwood, IN 46142

RE: Request for Continuance, Creekstone Primary Plat PC2025-015

Dear Mr. Nelson,

Please accept this letter to formally request that our project Creekstone Primary Plat, PC2025-015, be
continued from the Monday May 12, 2025 Plan Commission meeting to the Wednesday May 28 Plan
Commission. The purpose of the continuance is to give us more time to work with staffon a few
infrastructure matters, including sanitary sewer service and certain street design elements. We request
to be heard at the May 28 Plan Commission with no further notice. A representative from the
development team with be at the meeting next Monday May 12 to answer any questions there may be.
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aul C. Claire
VP of Land-Acquisition & Development | Indianapolis Division

Taylor Morrison of Indiana, LLC
317-714-3346 mobile
pclaire@taylormorrison.com
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